Wetumpka Elementary School
510 Micanopy Street
Wetumpka, AL 36092
334-567-4323
Mrs. Gigi Hankins, Principal
Mrs. Minnie Pringle, Asst. Principal
Mrs. Paige Davis, Admin. Asst.


Annual Meeting of Title I Parents

Dear Parents/Guardians:

As a Title I school, Wetumpka Elementary School is required to hold an annual meeting of Title I parents. The purpose of the meeting is to inform you of our school’s participation in Title I, explain the requirements of Title I, and to explain your rights as parents/guardians to be involved. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we will conduct our meeting virtually this year. All parents of Wetumpka Elementary School students are encouraged to participate in this very important meeting!

Please follow the instructions below to participate in the Annual Meeting of Title I Parents by December 4, 2020 for the 2020-2021 school year:

1. Click on the link below to access the digital meeting sign-in sheet to register your participation:
hYHuWPWGPZbWyd2b8 ttps://forms.gle/k

2. The PowerPoint presentation for the meeting can be accessed here:
https://rb.gy/vn1jjp 

https://bit.ly/3ng3Rbn

3. Record any comments, questions, and/or suggestions via the link below:
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1SdXEeTms4kllGRuStwO9lIQmvB0QrUrghAcgV-q1L2o/edit?usp=sharing 

Thank you in advance for taking the time to provide your input in the Title I program at Wetumpka Elementary School.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Gigi Hankins		Mrs. Maelin Stubbs
Principal			Title I Representative

